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Summary and Recommendation: To receive and consider a petition from 
Bransty School Council concerning dog fouling around the school  
 
 
1.        Background 
 
1.1 A petition has been received from Bransty School Council bearing 95 
signatures. The petition says: 
 
“The School Council is becoming increasingly concerned about the dog fouling 
on the way to and around school. The School Council became more aware of 
this issue on Friday 19 March when they completed their mile walk in aid of Sport 
Relief. They believe we need to highlight this health and safety and 
environmental issue to the local council.”  
 
 
2. Petition Scheme 
 
2.1 The Council’s recently introduced Petitions Scheme says that in the vast 
majority of cases petitions received which relate to the Council’s responsibilities  
will be reported to a formal meeting to be considered by members. The subject 
matter of this petition falls within the terms of reference of this Committee. The 
Scheme provides for the petition organizer to attend and briefly address the 
relevant meeting on the subject matter of the petition. Representatives of the 
Bransty School Council have been invited to this meeting though no response 
had been received at the time of writing.  
 
 
3. Petition       
 
3.1 The Enforcement Manager has been consulted on the concerns raised by 
the petitioners, and reports that no complaints have been received from the 
school, but we have asked them to be more specific about particular locations 
which are of concern. There may be more positive measures which the Council 
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can introduce to help address the concerns of the petitioners which the 
Enforcement Manager will explain at the meeting. 
 
 
4.     Conclusion 

 
4.1 The Committee is asked to consider whether it wishes to recommend any 
specific measures in response to the petition at this stage. Members may prefer 
to defer the matter to the September meeting when it may be more convenient 
for representatives of the School Council to attend. 
 
 










